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"Achieving Our Goals” 

The Downtown Optimist Club convened at the Blue and Gold Room at the ONB Bank Tower.  President 
Michael Burk began the meeting at 12:15 pm by ringing the bell.  Cheryl Graves led the group in an   
invocation followed by the Pledge of Allegiance and the Optimist Creed. 
 
Returnees included Shannon Perry, Cheryl Graves, Ken Dennis, Gary Burk and Dan Phillips.  The half 
pot of $27 was won by Richard Hawley, Jr.  Congrats Richard!  Optimists donating conscience money 
included:  Cheryl Graves, Dan Phillips, Doc Bender, Ken Dennis, Gary Burk, Michael Burk, and Ron 
Eberhart.  Thank you all! 
 
Sunshine report from Gary Burk-all Optimists are well. 
 
President announcements- Since there was not a speaker scheduled for today’s meeting, President    
Michael took this opportunity to discuss some important club topics 
 

• Tina Gibbs is in Puerto Rico thanks to the $1500 Foundation donation to the camp.  We hope to have 
a conference call at an upcoming meeting to hear all the details from Tina. 

 

• At the recent board meeting, an update regarding investments from the Donaldson Financial Advisors 
was given along with recommendations for changes. 

 
• A testimonial letter was received regarding the grant money given to Little Lambs.  The letter was 

passed around for each of us to read.  Very touching letter and nice to know the Downtown Optimists 
are making a difference in peoples’ lives. 

 
• Speaking of grant money, Michael Burk thanked the club for the donation given to the Cub Scout 

troop.  The troop was able to take an educational trip to St. Louis with the funds. 

• YMCA Camp Carson visit is tentatively scheduled for 7/17/19.  Please consider a donation to Camp 
Carson as the foundation will match up to $1500.  The club would like to present the check on the 
date of visitation.  Checks should be made payable as such: 

 
Evansville Downtown Optimist Foundation 
PO Box 3882 
Evansville IN  47737 
 

One of the July meetings will host the essay winners.  More to come in the near future. 
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June 26th 
Brooks Corn & Beth Dietsch - 4C of Southern Indiana  

July 10th 
TBD 

“Optimist OPTICS” 

Michael Burk - President 
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100 Year Club Anniversary is happening Saturday, May 15th, 2021.  Mark your calendars for this 

event!  The board will be scheduling venue visits to determine which would fit our agenda the best.   
President Michael noted that the Club has funds which can help offset some of the cost of the celebration.  
There was a lot of discussion regarding a 100th Anniversary Book to be given to all Optimists who attend 

the event.  Volunteers are needed to help design the book—please consider putting your talents to good 
use.  Jeff Olson (not in attendance) was volunteered to take photographs of each Downtown Optimist for 
the book—thank you Jeff.  :) 

 
A few items to keep in mind: 
 

NOW Meeting-scheduled for August 28th during the lunch time meeting.   
 
Club Picnic-date and place TBD. 
 

The meeting ended at 1:06 pm.  Our speakers will be Brooks Corn, Client Services Manager and Beth 
Dietsch, Associate Portfolio Manager with Donaldson Capital Management.  They will be reviewing our 
Foundation investments.  
 
Cheryl Graves 
  
 
 

“Optimist OPTICS” - continued 


